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Tuesday 28th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite parents and carers to the Year 5 play called ‘The Present’, which will
be held on Tuesday 19th December 2023 at 2pm, in the main hall.

This term, we have been lucky to welcome directors from the Old Vic theatre production
company to work with the children. We have been working hard to learn lines, follow
directions and develop our drama skills.

The play is about a child, named Darling, who seems to have everything they could ever
want. Darling goes on a journey through their past, present and future to learn to be
grateful for and appreciate the toys that they have.

We hope you can come along to enjoy and support your child in this play. The running time
will be around 1 hour so we will start promptly at 2pm.

Please can we ask that children who are playing a toy character wear a white t-shirt and
black or dark trousers. We will speak to individual children if they have a different character
and what they should wear.

Best wishes,
Jfdoe  pAMen

Year 5 teachers
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